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Following a detailed review of the Planning Application documents, and as occupants of one of the nearest 
properties to the proposed development, please find attached our request for Planning Conditions to be imposed on 
the scheme, should the council be minded to grant Planning Consent.

These conditions are requested in order to safeguard nearby properties (such as ours) from the effects of:

1) Electromagnetic Interference
2) Voltage Rise of the general mass of earth
3) Fire

The reasons for the requested conditions are set out in the attached document. We request that the council gives 
them due consideration.

Best regards,

EUR ING Alex McKay BEng(Hons), CEng, MIET.
2 Copse Cottages,
Mill Road,
Stratton Audley
OX27 9AL.


